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Friday 26 February 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of KS5 Students 
 

As mentioned in my letter on Tuesday, schools are required to offer three lateral flow tests to all students. In order 
to minimise disruption to learning during our first few days back in school we began our testing programme for KS5 
students earlier this week.  We would like to invite our KS5 students to return to school for a second test on 
Wednesday 3 March at the times indicated in the table below.  Students will be required to follow the signage to the 
new testing centre in the old sixth form common room after entering the school site via the Harton Lane entrance. 
 

Times Form group 

10:00 – 10:30 12 Columba 1 

10:30 – 11:00 12 Columba 2 

11:00 – 11:30 12 Columba 3 

11:30 – 12:00 12 Columba 4 

13:00 – 13:30 13 Columba 1 

13:30 – 14:00 13 Columba 2 

14:00 – 14:30 13 Columba 3 

14:30 – 15:00 13 Columba 4 

 
 

In order to run this testing and to allow staff time to prepare our school for the safe return of all students during the 
week commencing Monday 8 March, there will be a reduction in live teaching next week.  Work for each lesson will 
be uploaded as usual to Google Classroom and students should follow their usual teaching timetable, with teachers 
available via the typed chat function. 
 
 

D Ritchie 
 

Mrs Ritchie 
Acting Head of School 
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